

BULGARIAN ACADEMY OF SCIENCES INSTITUTE FOR LITERATURE

Sofia 1113, 52 Shipchenski prohod blvd., bl. 17, floor VII-VIII Phone (00 359 2) 979 29 90; Fax (00 359 2) 971 70 56; E-mail: director@ilit.bas.bg

> To Institute of Literary Research Polish Academy of Sciences

Dear Colleagues,

We are shocked to hear about the passing of Grzegorz Grochowski. His untimely death has deeply saddened everyone who knew him.

Grzegorz was a scholar of great erudition and inventive thinking, as well as with a social reflex to the problems of the modern world. He participated in our joint projects very actively – with conference papers, with texts for our books, and with ideas for the subject areas of our joint research work throughout the years. We fondly remember his engaged participation in the discussions of our conference papers. Always full of ideas, useful comments, and warm-hearted suggestions. His erudition was inspiring.

Grzegorz was a remarkable scholar and an unforgettable colleague. He will be truly missed by everyone who knew him. Our sincerest condolences to his colleagues, friends, and family.

Department of Literary Theory

Institute for Literature Bulgarian Academy of Sciences

6th September 2022 Sofia